
 

 

 
 
 
 
Distinguished Colleagues,  
 

As President of Turkish Dental Association, I would like to appeal to you with the happiness 

and proud of being the chairman of such an organization that has been contributing to make 

the policies of oral health of our country with a population of 78 million.  

 

My main motivation is to actively contribute to the development of ideas and of actions 

fostering cooperation and leadership, not only in my country but also in the framework of 

ERO. 

 

During my first mandate as a member of ERO Board, I have given all my efforts, based on a 

national and international experience in terms of oral healthcare professional communications.  

 

I would be honoured to use my background, experience and passion to continue this work 

within the structure and organization of the ERO. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Prof. Dr. Taner YÜCEL 
President 
Turkish Dental Association 
 


